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PRESS RELEASE 

EVENT FOR INCOMING ERASMUS+ STUDENTS AT THE UNIVERSITY  

OF THE PELOPONNESE IN TRIPOLI,  

ON WEDNESDAY 26TH OF MARCH 2025 

The University of the Peloponnese is ready to welcome incoming students of the 
spring semester of the academic year 2024-2025, within the framework of the 
Erasmus+ mobility programme, with an event that will be held at the university 
headquarters in Tripoli, on Wednesday 26 March 2025.  

The event will be attended by students from different countries, who are currently 
studying at the Schools of the University of the Peloponnese in Tripoli, Sparta, 
Kalamata, Nafplio, Corinth and Patras.  

The Meet and Greet Event includes a guided tour of the Archaeological Museum of 
Tripoli and then a lunch at the Tripoli Guard Officers Club. The event will be hosted 
by the Rector of the University of the Peloponnese, Professor Athanasios Katsis, and 
the Vice-Rector for Administrative Affairs, International Relations & Outreach of the 
University of the Peloponnese, Professor Efthalia Chatzigianni.  

Many members of the academic community of the University of the Peloponnese, 
elected officials of the Local Government of the First and Second Degrees, military 
representatives, members of diplomatic missions of the Peloponnese Region, 
executives of European and local bodies and executives of local businesses that 
support the work of the University have been also invited to attend the event.  

This event is another action of the University of the Peloponnese that strengthens, 
among other things, the international dimension and extroversion of the Institution, 
towards the achievement of one of its key strategic goals. The positive assessments 
and international recognition of the University create new opportunities for our 
students, strengthen the position of the University of the Peloponnese in the national 
and international academic environment and increase the number of visitors to the 
cities of the Peloponnese Region.  

For questions/concerns, interested parties can contact the Department of International 
Relations of the University of the Peloponnese e-mail: iro@go.uop.gr  

On behalf of the IRO Office  

of the University of the Peloponnese 

 


